
November 2, 2021 

Planning Commission Meeting 

Cancelled 
  

 

Due to missing documentation the meeting 

that was scheduled for  November 2, 2021,  

Planning Commission Meeting has been 

cancelled.    

 

Please contact the Code Enforcement Office 

at (302) 998-2215 should you have any 

questions.   

 

Thank you.  
 


